
Ken Penrose Re-Appointed to the 
Newport News Redevelopment 
and Housing Authority Board of 
Commissioners and will 
serve as Chairman for 2021

Cushman & Wakefield | Thalhimer is pleased to announce that 
Kenneth D. Penrose, Jr has been elected by fellow commissioners to 
serve as Chairman for the Newport News Redevelopment and 
Housing Authority (NNRHA) for the 2021-year term. Ken was also 
re-appointed to a four-year term on the Board. He has been actively 
involved with NNRHA since 2017..

Ken is an office and leasing specialist in our Newport News office 
and has been with the firm since 2000.

Congratulations!
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